
Mayco workshop sponsored by Aardvark on Oct-11-2022 (Tues)  
Article is written by Gul  
 
What a fun filled day it was on Tuesday, October 11th for the Ceramic Slipcasting Club.  
 
Total of 60 members enjoyed two sessions (Am & PM) learning techniques and a few "tricks" from William Pulse (the 
"Mayco Man")!! using simple tools and paint to create beautiful ceramic items.  
  
Lynne Urquiza our Aardvark representative provided all the materials for the workshop. 
  
The morning group created a beautiful "Holiday wreath" learning the technique of using a 
plastic fork and the afternoon group created a "Night Snow Trees" with wax resist technique.  
 

Every one of us has a hidden creative streak - what better way to discover what you can 
create than to join our Ceramic SlipCasting Club and learn this wonderful art. 

 
AM Session Group Picture 
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